
Pool Closure - June 19, 2023

 Due to market closures related to the Juneteenth Federal holiday, Florida Prime will 
be closed on Monday, June 19, 2023. 

Pool participants will NOT be able to conduct any account transactions on Monday, 
June 19, 2023.  Accordingly, we recommend that any required transactions be 
completed prior to 1:00 P.M. EST on the Friday before the pool will be closed.  The 
pool will reopen at 7:30 A.M. EST on Tuesday, June 20, 2023. 

We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions 
or concerns. 
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